

## Annex 1

## VISITATION RULES FOR COVID-19 PREVENTION

Dear visitors,

Bosca welcomes you all to the cellars!

We need to protect you and ourselves from covid-19 spread, therefore we have adopted some precautionary measures.

We're asking you to comply with them.

In order to maintain a 1-meter safe interpersonal distance, groups will have max 20 visitors upon booking.

(\*) For organised groups, the number may be increased up to 40 participants. In this case they will be divided into two groups with staggered visits of approximately 20 minutes and organised so as to ensure a maximum number of 30 people in the indoor tasting rooms

We ask you to always maintain a 1-meter interpersonal distancing.

Thank you for your collaboration. Enjoy your visit!

Conduzione visite nelle cantine storiche all 1 rev 04 del 26/09/2022